
 

 
National Outstanding Award 2014 

 
2nd December 2020 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
On Friday 11th December 2020 we will be supporting Save the Children by wearing our Christmas Jumpers for 
the day! 
 
It’s super simple to take part. Just wear your best festive sweaters for the day, or decorate plain jumpers 
with tinsel and paper shapes!  
 
All we ask is you pay donation of £2 to Save the Children via Parent Pay to help us at Featherstone to be a 
part of supporting this worthwhile cause. 
 
How your donations will help: 

• £2 could pay for hand sanitiser to help fight coronavirus in one of Save the Children’s medical clinics 
• £6 could buy a face shield for a superhero health worker i n Yemen 
• £10 could buy antibiotics to help five children beat malnutrition 
• £20 could buy a back-to-school kit for a child in Indonesia 
• £60 could buy toys and books to support children from struggling families in the UK 
• £100 could buy a first aid kit for a health worker in Somalia 

To find out more about Save the Children please visit: 
 https://christmasjumperday.org/  
 
We look forward to seeing you in your Christmassy inspired Jumpers! 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Miss Joiner 

https://christmasjumperday.org/

